CHAPTER 4

CONCLUSION AND RECOMMENDATION

4.1  The Committee considered carefully the Corporations Law Amendment
(Employees Entitlements) Bill 2000. The Committee is most grateful to the
individuals and organisations that made submissions to the Committee and
who appeared as witnesses at its public hearing on the Bill, who all did so
within a very short time frame.

4.2 Asnoted earlier the Committee was pleased with the range and quality of the
submissions and the evidence from witnesses, which reflected wide and
diverse views on the Bill.

4.3  Having considered the Bill the Committee concludes that its provisions are
appropriate and timely and concludes that it should be passed.

Recommendation

4.4  The Committee recommends that the Corporations Law Amendment
(Employee Entitlements) Bill 2000 should be passed.
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